City of Kenyon

709 Second Street
Kenyon, MN 55946
Telephone (507) 789-6415
Facsimile (507) 789-5604

October 12, 2009

Jeff Evert
Kenyon-Wanamingo Schools
225 Third Avenue
Wanamingo, MN 55983

Dear Mr. Evert,

I understand there have been some questions concerning the street light issue at the
Kenyon school site.

After budget cuts from the State, the Kenyon City Council made the decision to cut costs
on street lighting. This involved turning off certain lights that they felt would not affect
public safety. Lights at intersections will remain on.

If the school wishes to assume the cost of electricity for the lights at the school in
question, the district may do so.

If you have any further questions, please call me.

Th AT

Randy Eggert
Operations Superintendent
Kenyon Municipal Utilities



